Employment Opportunities

Here at Baltimore County Gymnastics we believe that all
children of every skill level and walk of life can benefit
from this sport. A gymnastics training program in a caring
environment, coupled with a strength and fitness base
has proven to be not only a wonderful opportunity for
fun, but also a building block for self discipline, body
awareness, reading readiness, elevated self esteem as
well as increased levels of physical fitness.

We are always looking for new coaches with the same
beliefs to join our BCG family. If you share these ideas
along with professionalism, a strong work ethic and
experience in the field, we are looking for you! Call our
office to set up an interview (410)335-4646 or send us an
email with your resume attached. info@baltocogym.com
We look forward to hearing from all qualified individuals!




